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DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS, c, ,

' ;

Medical Center 1

4101 Woolworth Avenue
Omaha NE 68105

April 5,1999

in Reply Refer To. 636/151C
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to your request for additional information (TAC NO. h188345) dated |
July 20,1998. Additional information and various changes are enclosed to supplement our facility
license submittal on N1 arch 12,1999. Enclosed are the following attachments: |

1. Appendix 4a to the SAR. No new information is presented here, however the section
has been reformatted to provide additional clarity.

2. The Radiation Protection Program has been changed in accordance with NRC
questions of July 20,1998. This document had been previously omitted from our htarch 12
submittal.

3. Page 8 of the facility Emergency Plan. Please replace your copy with the enclosed
page 8. Out-dated references to NRC Region IV have been deleted.

4. Page 1 of the facility Requalification Plan. Please replace your copy with the enclosed
page 1. Additional reference to 10 CFR 55.21 has been included.

Sincerely,
,

- _

.4

JOllN J. PillLLIPS
Director |

Enclosures /

cc: Alexander Adams, Jr.
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After being duly sworn, the person known to be John J. Phillips, Director of the Omaha
Department of Veterans Affairs Niedical Center, Omaha, Nebraska, signed the above document
this /42 ryday ofAeA/4 ,1999.
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